
Sayers, Margery

From: Mdgasp@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 3:07 PM
To: CouncilMail
Cc: MDGASP@aol.com

Subject: Please vote for passage of CB28-2015

Honorable Council Members

On behalf of the more than 1,000 members of the Maryland Group Against Smoker's Pollution (MDGASP), I urge you
to support and vote for passage of CB28-2015. This bill would prohibit the use of E-cigarettes where the smoking of
normal tobacco cigarettes is prohibited. Since there are over 200 manufacturers of E-cigarettes and since they are mostly
foreign manufactured with no government oversight, nobody knows what is contained in the aerosols from these
devices. It is incumbent on the governments, such as the Howard County Council, to protect your citizens from exposure
to these devices.

Many of our MDGASP members reside in Howard County. Thank you for protecting them and those of us
who frequent Howard County for shopping, dining and entertainment.

John 0' Hara: Ph. D
President
Maryland Group Against Smoker's Pollution
Box 863, Bowie, MD 20718
(P) 301-262-3434
MDGASP@aol.com


